
December 2020 

 

It has been nearly a year from the global outbreak of Covid-19, yet the virus does 

not yet show any signs of getting truly under control. In Japan, we are facing the 

third wave of the pandemic and the number of critically ill has hit a new high level.  

 

As we brace ourselves for a prolonged fight against coronavirus, we can only imagine 

the enormous struggle faced by the doctors and nurses treating the patients. News 

reports show how these staff suffer not only physically from working around-the-

clock, but also from the emotional strain of constant and increasing risk of infection.  

 

In response to the gravity of current situation, Smile Food Project which delivered 

wholesome food to these medical workers between April - July 2020, will resume 

its operation on December the 21st, 2020. We hope that the nutritious meals created 

by our chefs will provide a moment of reprieve and put a little smile on the faces of 

these essential workers. We are all in this fight together!  

 

 

With sincerest thanks, 

 

Smile Food Project 

 


